
Call for Expression of Interest 

International consultancy for adapting the ILO toolkit for journalists on reporting  
on forced labour and fair recruitment and  conducting a training workshop in Mongolia 

 
The ILO Country office for China and Mongolia is seeking expressions of interest from qualified individuals 
to adapt the ILO toolkit for journalists on reporting on forced labour and fair recruitment and conduct a 
training workshop in Mongolia within the framework of “ILO/EU project “Sustaining GSP-Plus Status by 
Strengthened National Capacities to Improve ILS Compliance and Reporting-Mongolia Phase 2 
(MNG/17/50/EUR)” 

For further details about the assignment, please see the Terms of Reference below. 

Interested candidates should send: 

-a letter of interest, explaining how the candidate’s skills, qualifications and experience are relevant to 
the required qualifications of this assignment;  
-a copy of CV detailing relevant experiences and including names of at least two referees who are able 
to be contacted;  
- daily professional fee expressed in US dollars. 
 
 
The deadline to submit an expression of interest is by 18:00 hr. (Ulaanbaatar time) of 16 January 2020, 
Monday. Questions on this call and the application shall be electronically delivered to ulaanbaatar@ilo.org   

 

 


